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GPN National Update: Monthly Webinar 
  

This webinar is scheduled to take place on 02 February 2024 from 13:00 – 14:00 via Microsoft Teams.  

Jointly run by NHS England, National Association of Primary Care (NAPC) and the Royal College of 

Nursing (RCN). 

We encourage all nurses working in General Practice to join us as an opportunity to share best 

practice and for your voice to be heard by the national team.  

The RCN GPN forum are delighted to welcome you to this webinar.   

Microsoft Teams meeting:  HERE 
 

 Agenda item  

1 Welcome and introductions  
13:00 – 13:05 
(5 minutes) 

2 

 
Nyamka Marsh – Islington Workforce and Education Lead Nurse 
 

➢ Care Programme - My CARE journey 
 

 
13:05 – 13:15 
(10 minutes) 
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Marion Lynch, Global Health Consultant and Researcher 

➢ Respiratory inhaler groups work at NHSE 

13:15 – 13:35 
(20 minutes) 
 

4 

 
Helen Beddow, Programme Manager, Public Health Commissioning and 
Operations 
 

➢ Cervical screening programme  
 

13:35 – 13:55 
(20 minutes) 
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Thank You & AOB  
 

➢ Update from RCN GPN Forum 
 

➢ Date of Next Meeting: Friday 01 March 2024 
 

13:55 – 14:00 
(5 minutes) 
 

 
You can sign up to the Primary Care Bulletin here, for regular updates on GPN and wider 

Primary Care information: https://www.england.nhs.uk/email-bulletins/primary-care-bulletin/ 
 

 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/ap/t-59584e83/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fteams.microsoft.com%2Fl%2Fmeetup-join%2F19%253ameeting_OTViYzE1YTctMzUxNS00YmM5LTg0MDMtZGNmMDg1M2JmYmU0%2540thread.v2%2F0%3Fcontext%3D%257b%2522Tid%2522%253a%25220b5cffc7-20db-49d9-abc6-4261d1459e26%2522%252c%2522Oid%2522%253a%25226348488d-ed43-46d9-b072-066c29d4a5b2%2522%257d&data=05%7C02%7Cselina.davis-ross%40nhs.net%7C6dea0e224de44995d33008dc11d6ee3a%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638404862030766569%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=BemTpuncD7pQyX88fR4AyDUH6%2FhFuAky7YlNEnsrBGk%3D&reserved=0
https://www.england.nhs.uk/email-bulletins/primary-care-bulletin/

